
   
 
 
29th April 2020 
 
 
MEMO TO:   Club Secretary, Board Members, Life Members, Delegates of Auckland 

Bowls Clubs 
 
 
FROM: Steven Yates - General Manager - Auckland Bowls 
 
 
SUBJECT:    Auckland Bowls AGM – Change of Date 
 
 

 
 

 
1. Auckland Bowls AGM:  

 
This is advance notice that the Auckland Bowls AGM scheduled to be held on Wednesday 29th 
July 2020 at 7.00pm at Mt Eden Bowls has now changed to Saturday 25th July at 10.00am at 
Mt Eden Bowls. 

 
 
Please can you ensure that you update your Club Delegates of this change. 
 

 
Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Steven Yates 
General Manager 


